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MEDIA ADVISORY: SMART Service Resumes Schedule  

 
Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) train service resumed its regularly scheduled service 
shortly after noon today. 
 
Train service was delayed early today due to an incident involving a pedestrian who was struck 
by a southbound train today at approximately 7:38 a.m. near Hearn Avenue in Santa Rosa.    
 
The Santa Rosa Police department, in conjunction with SMART, is investigating the incident.  
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